
CAVENDISH ROAD STATE HIGH 

YEAR 7 ENROLMENT
INFORMATION SESSION

Seeking enrolment at Cavendish Road State High School for 
Year 7 - 2022?

Parents are invited to attend 
our Information Session on
Tuesday 9 March 2021 From 

4.00 - 5.30pm

Due to seating restrictions 
this is a parent only event. 
Register now to attend!!!

An address will be made by the Executive Principal,           
Mr Richard Usher with information regarding Year 7 and 

our enrolment process.  Visit our Academy Program 
Marqees and speak to the Program Directors.

Register your interest by calling our Administration on

Ph: 3394 0777 or email : enrolments@cavendishroadshs.eq.edu.au 




